
Marc Goldberg 
Floor Seal Technology, Inc 

Dear Marc, 

I wanted to reach out and send you a quick thank you for all the hard work Floor Seal Technology did at 
New Stanford Hospital.  

Your eagerness to be involved and review concrete mix designs and specified concrete finish prior to 
placement was essential to the successful installation of the resilient floor covering.  Not to mention 
the continual efforts made reviewing the concrete placement and finish throughout the project.   

Due to the dedication and timely action Floor Seal Technology showed throughout the project we were 
able to avoid any large financial and schedule impaĐts related to concrete finish and curing of nearly 
ϵ00,000 sq. ft..

Thank you again for providing the expertise and diligence necessary to provide a substrate ready for 
resilient flooring installation.   

Sincerely, 

Crosby Thomas 
Project Manager 
Clark-McCarthy 
(719) 641-3007 mobile
F.Thomas@McCarthy.com


